
MSRBA GENERAL MEETING 
6/17/06 

 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:25 pm. 
 
President Carpenter reported that there will be a MSRBA Double All-Breed Show on June 
23, 2007 at the Ionia Fairgrounds.  There will also be an auction on April 7, 2007 at the 
Double Show in Mason. 
 
Larry Walthorn motioned to accept the minutes as printed in the newsletter.  This was 
supported and passed. 
 
Treasurer’s report – Income total $19,993.37; Expenses total $17,355.47. 
Treasurer Samson reported that all accounts are in the process of being moved from 
National City Bank to Chase.  The hours are more convenient for Gail’s working hours.  
Gail also reported that the 990 form was filed in May and the Sales Tax was paid. 
 
Reports were given by the following committees:  Publications, Elections, Equipment, and 
Website. 
 
Jane motioned to pay the memorial fund for Jenny Roach pending the Board of Directors 
approval.  This was supported and passed. 
 
Dean Daglow stated that the members need to watch the USDA website for the National 
Animal Identification System.  The ARBA has a committee for this but their hands are 
“tied” because of the type of organization they are. 
 
Larry Walthorn motioned to adjourn at 2:50 pm.  This was supported and passed. 
 
submitted by Jackie DeArmond 


